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UNIVERSITY OF VIRGINIA · FACILITIES MANAGEMENT

Facilities Planning & Construction Department

Office of Contract Administration

MEMORANDUM

February 5, 2013
February 5, 2013

TO:

The File






FROM:
Martin E. Best, Jr.


Manager, Office of Contract Administration

SUBJ:

Project Name


Project Code / Package Name & #
REF:
           Single Response to LOI and SOQ 

                       Documentation of Procurement Efforts

The advertisement for Letters of Interest and Statements of Qualifications went into the Richmond Times Dispatch and the Charlottesville Daily Progress  on Date. We also advertised in two Minority publications. We listed the information on-line with the eVA notification system as well as listing the procurement schedule on UVA’s FP&C Contract Administration webpage.

Our CM, CM Firm, sourced # firms known to be capable of providing the work for the contract and sent the website address directly to their firms on Date.

In spite of our extensive efforts, we received only one response from Firm Name. Since the package was relatively inexpensive, it was decided by the project committee that the time involved in trying to readvertise would not net significant benefit. It was further decided that the RFP will be issued to this one responder and we will seek permission to negotiate with the firm once we can see evidence that they are, indeed, capable of performing the scope of work.
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